
Greetings Committee to Repeal Measure 110, 
 
Please REPEAL Measure 110. 
As an RN, I was very much AGAINST Measure 110. 
By decriminalizing various harmful, mind and body altering drugs, You have removed 
Accountability, and the NEED to Stop the cycle of personal and family abuse. 
Mandatory arrest and DETOX WORKED!  
Many addicts HAVE reported that being arrested was the best day of their lives. It stopped 
the cycle of abuse, hallucinations, and demons in their head telling them to kill someone 
or rape someone.  
What we have now is Multnomah County giving out fentanyl equipment so they can continue, 
and everything necessary to stay on the street and keep killing themselves with their drugs, 
destroying their families, stealing from friends, stealing cars, break ins or anything else they can 
do to get money to continue their habits. Our state needs to stop the free cell phones, food 
cards traded for drugs, free housing (so they can destroy  
and shelter to set up drug labs),  
 
 
THE CRIME in our state Encourages CARTELS to set up shop in every county and keep killing 
our desperate addicts.  
This is facilitating Suicide. This is NOT HEALTH CARE.  
This is NOT death with dignity - IT is destroying cities, communities that formerly were 
nice safe places to live. 
These areas of Multnomah County and many other counties have lost the tools to really 
help people by mandatory DETOX, REHAB, JOB training, and reconciliation with families.  
Police officers are quitting or moving to IDAHO or changing careers.  
They have lost tools to help people.  
They can not arrest Car Thieves.  
LAW ABIDING CITIZENS ARE NOW THE VICTIMS.  
 
Respectfully, 
Rachel Janzen 
 


